
-----Original Message----- 

From: Julia Sun [mailto:juliasun626@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 5:08 PM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Madrona School - Rolling Bay Campus 

 

I just wanted to write and express my support for the Madrona School campus in Rolling Bay. 

 

They are a fantastic organization, devoted to building community and creating a safe, warm, artistic haven for 

children. In knowing Madrona parents, teachers and the community at large for 6 years, I have seen them 

exemplify the best of the human spirit. They would only enrich the Rolling Bay community.  

 

Sincerely, 

Julia Sun 

Rockaway Beach/Bainbridge resident 

mailto:juliasun626@gmail.com

